National Marine Fisheries Service
Southeast Fisheries Science Center
75 Virginia Beach Drive

Miami, Florida 33149 U.S.A.

(305) 361-4200 Fax: (305) 361-4499

November 27, 2012

MEMORANDUM TO:  Robert K. Mahood
Executive Director
South Atlantic Fishery Management Council

FROM: Qd Bonnie J. Ponwith, Ph.D. Tﬁo Z %W\AJ

Science Director

SUBJECT: Black Sea Bass Projection Request

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

Please find attached SEFSC's Report in response to Chairman Cupka's November 13, 2012

request for black sea bass projections.

cc:

F/SEC — Theo Brainerd
F/SEC — Peter, Thompson
F/SEC — Stacy Hargrove
F/SEC - Sophia Howard
F/SEC — Larry Massey





